
Pet Policy Reminder 

Dear Homeowner, 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as a friendly reminder of our 

community's pet policy to ensure a harmonious living environment for all residents. 

Pet Policy Highlights: 

• All pets must be registered with the management office. 

• The maximum number of pets allowed per household is two. 

• All pets must be leashed when outside of the home. 

• Pet waste must be cleaned up immediately. 

• Noise complaints related to pets will be addressed promptly. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. Together, we can maintain a 

pleasant and peaceful community. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to reach out to the 

management office. 

Thank you for your attention! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Community Name] 

[Contact Information] 


